Year 3 Homework - Given out Friday 8th September, to be returned by Wednesday 13th September.

Reading
In year term we are continuing our focus on reading stamina.  For your homework can you read a book for at least 20 minutes each day.  Try to read either a chapter book or a non-fiction book with lots of text. Remember you can share the books you have read with us in school when you have finished them.

Spellings/Phonics
Read these words and learn them for our test on Friday.
	spell, misspell, lead, mislead, read, misread, behave, misbehave


Maths
Each week in maths we will be testing you on a different multiplication table.  This week we will be looking at the 3x table. Please practise it – you can record your learning or just do it mentally.  
Please note that even if your work is not captured in written form, that homework books need to be returned to school each Wednesday in order for the new homework tasks to be placed in books.
 
*Twitter* - Our school twitter account is still live. Follow the teachers to see what great activities we have been up to in the classes.  
Miss Guy@alsaintsmsG  Miss Opie@AllSaintsWaddY3	
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